Dear LOSC Families:

First of all, thank you for being a part of the club.  The purpose of this message is to explain the thought process behind our newly announced partnership with Directors Mortgage.

We have given the concept of corporate sponsor several years of thought and consideration.  Please be assured that we have considered this for several years, and have actually turned away some previous offers of corporate sponsorship.

At this point in time however, the LO soccer club decided that given the rising costs of youth soccer, it would be appropriate to accept this offer of corporate sponsorship, even though it means wearing another logo on jerseys.  We anticipate that this will help us bolster our scholarship fund, used to help reduce the cost of youth soccer for the children of families who otherwise could not afford to participate.  So please be assured that your son’s and daughter’s are doing a small part to help others play, who cannot afford to pay.  Our scholarship fund includes both competitive and recreational youth soccer families.

 

While we are not able to consult all of the parents of our players each time we make a decision, we did consult with representative samples including competitive and recreational players, boys and girls, players from both Lakeridge and Lake Oswego school districts, fall U11-U14 players, and winter U15-U18 players.  We discussed the pros and cons of sponsorship, in different forms and at different levels.  We also talked to local youth baseball leaders about their corporate sponsorship program, which has been in effect for many years.  And we also talked with other youth soccer clubs, including some from Oregon, Washington, California, and even Texas, who already have corporate sponsorships.  Not that we will follow just for the sake of following, but to learn what works well for them, and what does not.

During our discussions, the vast majority of those with whom we discussed corporate sponsorships had no reservations as long as a reputable sponsor was found.  And we feel that Directors Mortgage is one of the best sponsors we could have found.

 

As for the size of the logo on the jerseys, we are taking care to follow standard practices and conventions that will result in a professional and classy uniform.  You could look at the Portland Timbers game jersey as one possible model.  We envision a uniform that offers appropriate presentation of our three organizations - Lake Oswego Soccer Club, Nike, and Directors Mortgage.

We hope this explains our thought process sufficiently.  We're looking forward to as great a relationship with Directors, as we've had with Nike over the years.
Sincerely,

Fraser Morrison


Mark Olen

LOSC Director of Coaching
LOSC Board President
